
 

Date:  January 20, 2017 

 

To:  Paul Erlebach and School Board Members 

 

From:  Dr. Heidi Buckmaster 

 

Re:  Request for approval to purchase Physics, Earth Science and Botany Curriculum 

 

Paul and School board; 

 

Marylynn Marden is requesting permission to purchase texts for three courses that we teach on 

an alternating year schedule.  We did not teach those courses this year but we will next year.  

Since this year is the science adoption year, we are requesting permission to order them this year.   

 

She will appreciate having the materials before next year to get a head start on planning. 

 

The texts, teacher materials and online learning center tools will cost $4955.66 total. 

 

 

 


